Richard, Philip E - DNR

From: Richard, Philip E - DNR

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 9:26 AM

To: Matt Taylor

Cc: Fox, Shelley L - DNR (Shelley.Fox@wisconsin.gov)

Subject: well abandonment, Boho and Dragovich, BRRTS# 03-51-000623,
Matt,

Per our discussion, please provide costs for monitoring well abandonment for the Dragovich and Boho site (03-51-
000623), located at 556 and 586 South Eyder, Phillips, Wisconsin.

Please include the following in your proposal/cost estimate:

-Abandonment of four monitoring wells(MW-2, MW-3, MW-4, and MW-5) and one piezometer(PZ-2). MW-1 and PZ-1
were abandoned in 2009.
-Provide a letter with the appropriate documentation.

Call will any questions,
Thanks,

Phil

Philip E. Richard

Hydrogeologist

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Phone: 715 762 1352

Fax: 715 762 4348

philip.richard @wisconsin.gov

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
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